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For grade 2 students -  Music Class 

Dear parents, 

Grade 2 students will need a recorder (flûte à bec) as part of their music program. 
 

Although the school will provide recorders, please note, they will be used by 
other students.  Therefore, if you wish you can purchase a plastic YAMAHA 
YRS-24B soprano recorder, as seen in the image below. They retail for 
approximately $15 and can easily be found at any local music store, and/or 
school suppliers during back to school season. 

                                                                                   

                 

 

Thank you! 

 

 


